
Visitors 

Thank you for worshipping with  

us today.  For those with little 

ones, we have an attended    

nursery. Please fill out an orange 

“visitors” card, we would love to 

have a record of your              

attendance. 

Restrooms are located in the 

front hallway  to  your left as you 

exit the auditorium. 

Today’s Worship 

A.M. 

Brian Gregory 

Goodbye For Now 

Acts 20:32 

 

 

5:30 P.M.   

Joe Macer 

 God’s Spirit Lives In Us 

II Timothy 1:11-14 

  

Family Matters 
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MISSION WORK 
SUPPORTED BY SOUTH GATE 

 
During the month of June we will be focus-
ing on the mission efforts we support at 
South Gate.  To help with this there will be 
bulletin articles about our missionaries 
throughout the month.   
 
One missionary we will focus on this week is 
Kent O’Donnell and family in Palmerston 
North, New Zealand.  Kent and his wife 
Rachael have four children: Chloe, Ethan, 
Michael, and Phoebe.  Kent was educated at 
the East TN School of Preaching and re-
turned to his homeland of New Zealand to 
spread the gospel.  We have supported his 
work since the late 1990’s.  In Kent’s latest 
newsletter he shared information about a 
two week door knocking campaign the con-
gregation hosted and summer camps the 
members were involved in.  They have just 
gone through the summer months in New 
Zealand, so his newsletter was full of pic-
tures from all the summer activities.  Kent’s 
newsletter is always interesting.  He dis-
cusses the mission work being done and al-
ways gives an update on his family.  You can 
view his newsletter on the bulletin board or 
it can be sent to you by email if you contact 
the office.  Kent and his family will be visit-
ing the US later this year and will be coming 
to visit South Gate while they are here.  
Please take the opportunity to meet and en-
courage them while they are here. 
 
Another work we support is World Chris-
tian Broadcasting (WCB).  WCB is based in 
Franklin, TN.  WCB has broadcast locations 
in Alaska and Madagascar from which they 
broadcast Biblical content through short 
wave radio signals throughout much of the 
world.  They broadcast information in sev-
eral languages and reach many remote ar-
eas that would not have much opportunity 
to hear the gospel without WCB.  The 
Alaska station has been operational for dec-
ades and reached many people in China and 
Russia with its broadcasts.  The Madagas-
car station has only been operational for a 
short time, but hopes to reach many middle 
eastern countries with its broadcasts.  Please 
pray for continued success of WCB and its 
efforts to spread the gospel. 

 

www.southgatechurchofchrist.org 

Wednesdays 

Ladies Morning Bible Class 

 10:00 am (Sept. - May) 

Mid-Week Bible Study 

6:30 

Teens in Youth Center 

6:30 

 Horizons Applications are avail-
able in the Student Center.   

 VBS sign-up sheets are in the 
foyer. 

 MCC Week 2—Starts Today!!! 
 City of Children—The next 

meeting will be at the South 
Gate Shelter on June 20th at 
5pm.  This will be a cookout for 
everyone going and their fami-
lies. We will also be packing our 
supplies.  Anyone that would 
like to help with food and setup 
please see Jody.    

 A list of items needed for the 
City of Children is on the table 
in the foyer.  Please place all 
items in the box by June 17th.   

South Gate teens supporting  

Relay for Life! 

 

 

         



      THANK YOU NOTE 
Thanks to the many of you who continue to 
visit James in the nursing home.  We appreci-
ate the calls of  concern and the many prayers 
on his behalf.  The number of cards he has 
received is just unbelievable. 
     South Gate members have proved to be a 
great source of strength to our entire family. 
     Please continue your prayers for all of us as 
we deal with this trying situation. 
     In Christian Love,  
     Melba, Jon, Jim and Our entire families 

THE RECORD SPEAKS 

May 31, 2015 

Morning Worship:       273  

Bible Study:               196                       

Evening Worship:              126 

Wednesday Evening:               127    

Contribution:               $27,778 

  

 Upcoming Events 
  June 
Today Happy Anniversary: Charles & Hillary Caldwell - 1 yr. 
 

     8 Happy Birthday: Dana White 
 Happy Anniversary: Ed & Joyce Johnson - 54 yrs. 
 

     9 Happy Birthday: David Upchurch, Sr. 
 
    10 Happy Birthday: Mary Chumbley 
 Happy Anniversary: Ray & Linda Kuykendall - 4 yrs. 
 VBS Begins - Wednesday Evenings 
 

    11 Happy Birthday: Robin Weaver, David White 
 

    13 Happy Birthday: Elaine Whitehead 
 

 Happy Anniversary: Mike & Wanda  
     Andrews - 28 yrs. 
 
 

    21 Special Mission Contribution 
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Church Leadership and Staff 

Elders: 

 Richard Farris                                                             

 931-797-4699 

 Randy Jones                                                 

 931-797-4264 

 Greg Lusk                                                                   

 931-446-2472 

 Dennis Thomason                                                       

 931-682-2490 

 Jerry Wilson                                                     

 931-388-5285 

  
KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 

 
Clifford Johnson, Dr. Victoria Young, Patricia Wauford, Carolyn 
Hickerson, Kim Kinzer, Andrew Hardison, Tommy Hemphill, Barney 
Roland, Sarah Churchwell, Charline Gossett, Sharon Hardison 
Terry, Clyde Farris, James Ed Pollard,  Billie Andrews, Clara Harvey, 
Ruth Childress, Evan Rector, Robert Baker, Donald White and all 
our shut-ins. 
 
 

Deacons: 

Benny Bolton   931-379-3314 

Gary Boyd         931-446-3705 

Barry Cross       615-631-2923 

Byran Farris      931-840-9580 

Jason Kelley     931-698-2808 

Mike Lyle         931- 446-2522   

John Massey     931-381-1610  

Kevin Mick        931-626-4190      

Jim Pollard        931-334-1358    

Ray Rummage  931-446-0668 

Ministers:                                   

Brian Gregory    931-446-5445   

Joe Macer          931-381-0071 

John Thomas     931-446-0034 

 Youth/Family Minister  

Jody Pritchett   931-982-0822 

  SECRETARIES          

Dana White           931-388-7848        

Patsy Tyree           931-215-4288     

OFFICE      931-388-7334             

 
 
 
 
 
 

Instant Potatoes 
Peanut Butter 

Rice 
Dried Beans 


